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2 September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 
 
We look forward to seeing all our students for the start of the 
autumn term tomorrow, Tuesday, 3 September. The school day 
runs from 8.50 am until 3.40 pm. 
 
If your child will be bringing a packed lunch each day, we kindly ask 
that they do not contain any nut products as a number of students 
have serious nut allergies. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

School Office 

Goldington Academy 
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